10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 20 December 1982

The Prime Minister has asked me to say
that she much enjoyed her meeting with you
last week,

Mrs.Thatcher thought you might like to
have the enclosed photograph. She sends

you her best wishes for Christmas and the
New Year.

James Grant, Esq.
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Dear Mr Coles

I am writing to acknowledge receipt at his address of the
two communications from the Prime Minister's Office and
from yourself. Both have been forwarded to Mr James Grant
in New York, I am sure that he will xknowledge receipt
and reply in due course.

Yours sincerely

Robert D Smith
Director




